

## St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

**Telephone: (08) 9782 6500** 

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

17/10/18

Dear Parents,

On Thursday, 1st November, the Year Two and Year Five Classes are going on an excursion to the Kwinana Adventure Park. This is a state-of-the-art designed play space incorporating elements of adventure, sand, climbing and water play - suitable for all age levels.

We will be traveling by bus, leaving at 8:45am and returning to school by 3:00pm. Students will need to wear their Sport Uniform with yellow t-shirt and school hat. Please ensure that your child has sunscreen applied before school. They will also need to bring:

- Bathers, T-shirt (one that can get wet), towel and thongs
- Water Bottle
- Recess/snacks
- Lunch

Parents are more than welcome to join us. There will be limited space on the bus so some may need to car pool.

Please fill out the permission slip below and return to your child's teacher by Friday, 26<sup>th</sup> October.

Kind Regards,

Kate Vidulich and Melissa Fuller Classroom Teachers

## **Excursion to Kwinana Adventure Park**

Kwinana Adventure Park on Thursday 1st	to attend the excursion at November and to travel to and from the venue by e school permission to seek medical assistance for
l,	would like to be a parent helper on this excursion.
Signed	Date
Contact Number:	